
HARRINGTON OPERA HOUSE SOCIETY 
Minutes 

June 5, 2017 

 
The monthly meeting of the Harrington Opera House Society was called to order by President, Billie 
Herron at 7:00 p.m.   Present were Mark & Sheryl Stedman, Gordon & Billie Herron, Ed & Bunny 
Haugan, , Karen Robertson, Carol Giles, Linda Wagner, Cherie MacClellan, Karen Robertson and Marge 
Womach 
 
The minutes of the May 2017 meeting were read. It was moved to accept the minutes. Motion carried.    
 
The treasurer’s report was presented as attached. The Heidi Muller and Bob Webb concert netted a $13 
profit. The Davenport branch of Banner Bank will be closing in August. Moved by Mark and seconded by 
Gordon to accept the treasurer’s report.  
 
Correspondence: Linda read a thank you letter from Joy Wilken for use of the Art Room for a 4-H 
Leader’s Council meeting; a thank you from Paula Pike for use of the auditorium for the Quilt Show 
during Cruizin Day; and a thank you from Heidi Muller and Bob Webb for the opportunity to perform in 
the Opera House. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Building Committee: 
 
The new name for Silhouette Lighting is VIP Productions.  
 
A “to do” list is being formulated.  Please tell Ed, Mark, Gordon or Carol any ideas.   
 
Carol has all the materials to tag the pipes, and she is working on a user’s manual.  Carol also reported 
that the bat deterrent is now in a temporary place on the floor of the stage and will be mounted above 
the stage eventually.   
 
The power supply unit to control the chandeliers from the back is here.  It still needs some adjusting. 
 
There are now a first aid kit upstairs and one downstairs. 
 
Grants: 
 
We received $1,300 from the USBank grant which will pay for three years of internet and a laptop 
computer.  Great news! 
  
Art Room: 
 
The piano recital on May 22 was wonderful!  The students have all really improved, and Heather Safe will 
continue teaching.  She is considering the possibility of doing one lesson per month.   
 
Sheryl suggested just putting quilted fabric at the bottom of the current piano cover.  She will take care of 
it.   
 
 



Other: 
 
The Amazon Smile account is getting set up.   
 
The Lions Club said they will match any funds we can come up with to get an AED unit.  Another 
suggestion was to use the one from the Memorial Hall when we have an event which may be a more 
practical idea.  
  
Events: 
 
The quilt show was a big success.  
 
The Rummage Room will be open on June 10 from 9 a.m. till 3 p.m. 
 
August 25 at 7:00 p.m. Bridges Home 
 
The Needhams during Fall Festival.  
 
Still working on the UFO event in October.   
 
A 25th anniversary celebration will be on October 15th   with Dr. Jody Graves from EWU presenting a 
concert.  A performance agreement will be sent to her. 
 
More discussion will be needed regarding Wheatland Theatrical’s proposal.   
 
Heidi Muller offered to do classes at the school.  She will be directed to the school personnel if she is 
interested. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
The next meeting will be on July 10, 2017. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda Wagner, Recording Secretary 

 
 


